
  Mt. Zion  

    Lutheran 

         Preschool 
            April 2022 

Closed:  Please note we will be closed April 15th and 18th for everyone to celebrate Easter.  Mt. 
Zion’s Easter Service will be Sunday April 17th  at 9:00am.  He is Risen!   

Summer Session- With only 2 months left in the school year we are looking forward to the 
summer and all the fun.  Thankfully we are able to continue care for everyone needing it this 
summer! Unfortunately our hours of operation will be from 7:00-3:15 due to staffing.  Be assured our 
hours of 7:00-5:30 will be available when the fall session begins (August 17th, 2022).  Please let me 
know if you need to make any changes.   

Sunscreen –We have already begun putting on sunscreen! We will reapply all children before 
morning recess. Watch for an email if we need more for your child.  

Book Orders – Order forms were sent home today.  You can order online at www.scholastic.com.  
Our code is HZ8HW.        

School Closings: Please note that anytime Boulder Valley Schools close Mt. Zion will 
automatically be closed also. Please note if BVSD is delayed we will NOT be delayed.  If we close, we 
will be listed on TV channels 4, 7, and 9 under school closing as Mt. Zion Lutheran Preschool. I will 
also send an email. 

 


